














CONFIDENTIAL

PRIME MINISTER

Hong Kong

It is possible that Geoffrey Howe
will need to consult you by telegram

over the weekend about the state of

his discussions with the Chinese on the
————-—___"__————____,_____

Joint Liaison Group. The most likely

time is Sunday afternoon. I have made

arrangements with the Foreign Office to
be warned as soon as there are any
telegrams on this subject. I have also
alerted Mr. Luce and Sir Antony Acland
in case you need to consult them, either

by telephone or by summoning them to

==

a meeting at Chequers.

C. D. POWELL
27 July, 1984
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